From: Amy Duffy [mailto:formansk@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Monday, September 29, 2014 10:14 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Re: Official Travel Disclosure

Good Morning, Steve,

I'm sending a follow up email because I attended the Young Adult Literature conference in Naperville, IL, on Saturday September 27, paid for by the CPL Foundation. 

Thanks,

Amy

Amy Duffy
Content Curator, Youth
Chicago Public Library
